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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $11 OTHERWISE $19 

Boxed classified ads $19 

1/8 Page$17 
¼ Page  $33 
½ Page  $52 
Full Page $95 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $18 
½ Page  $25 
Full Page $46 

 
 

GST is not included in above pricing. 
 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Nuisance Ground Hours 
Monday, Wednesday, & Friday  

1:00 pm – 6:00 pm 
 

Tuesday, Thursday, & Saturday 
9:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 

Taxes 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts for 
prepayment of 2016 taxes. The following 

discounts will be applied to any tax payments 
made during that month: 

 

January – 6% 
February – 5% 

March – 4% 
April – 3% 
May – 2% 
June – 1% 

 

 

Business Licenses  
 

The town office will be mailing out notices.  
 

Thank you in advance for your payment. 
 

 

Pet Licenses  
 

 Please renew your licenses by  
February 1, 2016.  

 If your pet already has a license, please 
remember to bring the license number in when  

you come in to renew. 
 

Spayed or Neutered $15.00/each 
Not Spayed or Neutered $20.00/each 

 

 

Residential Lots for Sale 
 

The town owns a number of residential lots in 
Peters Court located on the east side of town 

behind the school. Various lot sizes. Serviced to 
the property line. $35,000 per lot plus GST if 

applicable. A map of the area can be viewed at 
the town office. Interested parties can contact 

the town office at 306-967-2251 or email 
eatonia@sasktel.net for more information. 

 
Eatonia is a charming community in which to live! 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22
nd

 of each** month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad. 

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
mailto:eatonia@sasktel.net
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January Rec News 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 

Arena 
 

January Hockey Games: 
 

Sunday January 3rd Midgets vs Kerrobert 
   3:00pm 
Monday January 4th   Novice Game    
   6:00 pm                                                          
Friday January 8th Senior Huskies vs Kerrobert
   8:30pm 
Saturday January 9th MINOR HOCKEY DAY!                

GAMES START @ 9:00am 
Saturday January 9th   Senior Huskies vs Wilkie                                            
   8:00pm 
Sunday January 17th Initiation  

(Eatonia vs Dodsland)               
10:00am  

Sunday January 17th  Atom Game   
                1:00pm 
Friday January 22nd Senior Huskies vs 

Kindersley                
8:30pm       

Saturday January 23rd Atom Tournament                                                   
   ALL DAY 
Friday January 29th PeeWee Tournament                  

START TIME TBA 
Saturday January 30th PeeWee Tournament                     
   START TIME TBA 
Sunday January 31st    Midgets vs Macklin                                                   
   4:00pm 
 
 

Subject to change. 
Come out & cheer on our teams! 

Watch for game times and postings. 
 
 

 
Thanks to all families for your time doing Kitchen/ 
Rink shifts.  As posted the 7 ( kitchen shifts per 
family is a guideline that has been followed in 
previous years.  The total number of kitchen 
shifts per family may change as tournament/ and 
game booking  are still coming in.    
 
Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund Grant 
Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 
products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 
Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 
Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are 
used to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 
recreation and community groups in the 
province.   
 

Eatonia Recreation Office 
Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 
Email: eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

 
 

Thank you for supporting the EOL bake 
sale & for the donations of baking. The 
EOL raised $361.25 for much needed 

resident supplies.  
 

Happy New Year 
God Bless 

 
Sincerely, 

Eatonia Oasis Living Auxiliary 

 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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Wanted 
Handyman/Maintenance Person 

 

The Eatonia Oasis Motel Board of 
Directors is accepting applications for a 

casual handyman/maintenance person at 
Eatonia Oasis Motel. The applicant must 

supply tools and equipment. 
For more information call: 

306-460-4779 
306-967-2793 

 

Mail applications by January 15, 2016 
Listing references and expected wages to: 

Eatonia Oasis Motel 
Box 87 

Eatonia SK S0L 0Y0  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

100 1st Ave W Leader, SK 
Monday to Friday 8:30-5:30 

Saturday 10:00-3:00 
Excluding Holidays 

 

(306) 628-4000 
Toll Free 844-494-0004 

Leah Butt & Alison Deux, pharmacists/owners 
 

FREE Daily Delivery to Eatonia 
 

Watch our Facebook page for Specials and New 
Products 

 

The Eatonia and District Chamber of 
Commerce would like to thank the 

following for another successful Old 
Fashioned Christmas 

 

-Santa and Mrs. Claus and their trusty elf 
-Santa's Hut and all the volunteers 
-Eaton School for all our wrappers and craft 
helpers 
-Cora, Amy and Patsy Knuttila for tattoos 
and crafts 
-Bryan Swan, Deanna Callsen and Jim 
Callsen for awesome Christmas carols 
-Jeff Punter and family 
-David Becker and Garth Weinhandl and the 
Becker horses and sleigh 
-Eatonia Huskies for street hockey 
-Prairie Center Credit Union for their 
donation for the free hotdogs and 
beverages 
-Eatonia Catering Committee 
-Eatonia Lions 
-Eatonia Kitchen committee 
-Annette Palmer 
-The 21-44 store 
-Doug Bailey for lighting The Eatonia 
Christmas Elves. 
-Brett and Kim Becker, Nathan and Amanda 
Longmuir, Steven Kanasevich and Lindsay 
Larock 
-The Town of Eatonia and R.M. of 
Chesterfield for the free hot chocolate and 
coffee at the Senior Hockey game 

 

Next year we are bringing back the 
bath tub races so practice hard! 
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EATONIA OASIS LIVING - December 2015 
 

It has been another busy month at EOL!  It is hard to believe that Christmas has come and gone, and that the 
year is almost over.  We did a lot of baking and also made poppycock!  Very tasty!  We continue to hold our 
Morning Exercises. Thank you to Janice Burns and friends for coming in twice a week to do ‘Chair Yoga.’  The 
residents look forward to seeing you!  Our weekly Bingos are still a favorite!  If you would like to volunteer to 
help with this, let us know--or gather your quarters, come on down and join us! We continue to have our Craft 
Sessions with Marie Smith.  Winnie Larson was Marie’s helper this month, and they made some cute 
Christmas ornaments out of tea lights.  Thanks to both of you.   The staff and residents got into the Christmas 
spirit, putting up Christmas decorations.  Thank you to Marie Smith, Winnie Larson, Linda Radies and Debbie 
Lothammer for helping with this!  The home looks beautiful!  
 
At this time, there are 21 residents living at Eatonia Oasis Living.  Pat Barnes has moved to the Heritage Manor 
in Kindersley.  We wish you all the best, Pat! 
 
There has been a lot of entertainment and visitors at EOL in the last two months. Laura Hayes has been back 
to sing for us.  The residents especially like it when she brings her children to sing with her.  Thanks, Laura!   
Amy’s Playschool children visited us this month, and decorated sugar cookies with the residents.  Thank you, 
Amy and children.  Be sure to come back soon! We had the pleasure of Melissa Hynd and her K-3 students visit 
us and sing Christmas carols.  They also colored pictures for us!  It was a great afternoon!  The residents 
enjoyed an evening with The Boys and Girls Club, a group based out of Alsask that includes children from 
Eatonia.  They played board games and Bingo, and shared some homemade cookies brought by Tanya Cowie.  
Thank you to Lisa Presler and Sara Wilkie for arranging this!  The residents always enjoy children coming to see 
them!   Patty Filyk and some of the Eaton School students came and made cabbage rolls with the residents!  
This is becoming an annual tradition!  Thank you to all!  
 
The United Church ladies hosted the monthly birthday party with a festive, Christmas theme!  Brenda Hoffman 
played Christmas carols, and the ladies handed out Christmas chocolates.   Happy Birthday wishes go out to 
Ida Antony.  A group of ladies came down from Eston to celebrate with Ida and invited the residents for an 
afternoon of music and birthday cake.  A good time was had by all! 
 
Once again, we need to thank all the ladies and gentlemen who provide our Weekly Church Services.  Fulfilling 
the residents’ spiritual needs is very important and we thank you for making time for us.  If anyone would like 
to join us, we have a service every Wednesday afternoon and Mass every Thursday evening.   
 
Finally, a BIG thank you goes out to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to Eatonia Oasis Living.  
Your generosity, especially at this time of year, is overwhelming and appreciated by all the staff and residents.   
Thank you so much! 
 

HOPE YOU ALL HAD A MERRY CHRISTMAS, AND ALL THE BEST TO YOU IN 2016!! 
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NEED AN ‘END OF THE YEAR’ TAX BREAK?? 

CONSIDER MAKING A DONATION TO THE EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

BOILER/CHILLER PROJECT 

 

Thank you  to everyone who has donated to the replacement of our Boilers and Chiller.  We still have a ways to 

go!  We have paid off $250,000 with a balance of approximately $135,000 remaining!!   

 

The Eatonia Community Services Cooperative is also fundraising for us, so consider donating your screenings 

to them.   

 

 If you wish to make a donation, please detach the form at the bottom of the page, drop off or mail to: 

     Eatonia Oasis Living 

    205 2nd Avenue West, Box 217 

    Eatonia, SK    S0L 0Y0 

_________________________________________________ 

NAME:________________________________________ PHONE #: ________________________________ 

ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

TOWN/CITY: ____________________________   POSTAL CODE: _________________________________ 

 

Donation receipts will be issued; all donations are tax deductible.  Charitable # 86907 4492 RR0001 

Tax receipt issued to ______________________________ 

                        (If different from above) 

Option A: One Time Donation 

 I would like to make a $_________ Cash or Cheque (please circle) contribution to EOL.   

 Please make cheques payable to Eatonia Oasis Living Inc.   
 

Option B: Split Donation (some now and some later) 

 I would like to make a $_________ contribution to EOL now and pledge $_________ to  be paid 

 _____________________ (date/year). 

 Please make cheques payable to Eatonia Oasis Living Inc.   
 

Option C: Pre Authorized Debit (directly from your account) 

 I have included a cheque marked “VOID” to show you the account to be used.   

 I authorize EOL to deduct my monthly donation of $_________ beginning in: ________________  

 (month/year) on the 1
st
             15

th          
     Other_____ 

 Please complete the Pre-Authorized Debit (PAD) Agreement available at EOL.  
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May 2016 bring peace, love, and 

prosperity to all our Friends. 
 

Bruce and Janice Nunweiler 
 

Handyman & Repair Services 
 

 
 

We will do repairs and service: 
 

   -Appliances, including microwave ovens 
   -Electronics 
   -Residential plumbing repairs 
   -Basic carpentry 
   -Junk hauling and old appliance removal 

   -AND MUCH MORE… 
 

We offer: 
 

   -Free estimates 
   -Quality work and service for reasonable 
    rates           
   -Prompt and friendly service 
   -Seniors rates 
 

Give us a call at 306-838-3356, ask for 
Gerald, and we will be glad to discuss the 

solutions to your repair or service problems, 
and we will be happy to tell you about our 

reasonable rates and policies. 
 

 

We would like to thank everyone for their kind 
words, cards, food and flowers following the 
passing of our brother in law and Uncle, Jim 
Charnetski. Your kindness has helped ease the 
sadness our family has felt during this difficult 
time.  

Sincerely, 
Craig and Shannon, Jack, Jinnian 

Darren and Jennifer 
Kristin and Brennan 

 
EATONIA, SK 

 
HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 
8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 

8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 
217 Railway Ave East     

Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 
GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 
Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 

212 Main Street        

Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 
 

Thank you for the expressions of 
sympathy at the time of Del Mays’ 
passing. Thank you for the cards, baking, 
gifts, flowers and kind words. 
 

    Carol, Doug 
    & Family 
 

Del, 
You showed me a lot of things. 
I learned a lot I didn’t know 

But you forgot to teach me one thing, 
How to let you go. 

Love Sis 

 
 

                           Like us on Facebook 
            Town of Eatonia  

 
Stay up to date on community news & events! 
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STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 
 

 
Thanks to everyone for donations last year.  

 

Last year’s total donations were $83,875.21. Not 
including Lees Grain Cleaning for use of the truck. 
Debbie Bredy & Marsollier Petroleum for fuel for 
the truck. Somerville Farms Ltd. For the donation 

of trucking to Kindersley. 
 

We are still working on the Boilers at Eatonia 
Oasis Living with about $150,000 left on this 

project. 
 

New Donations 
Jeff & Doug Bailey 
Paul & Lisa Stevens 

Steve Stusrud 
Craig Bews 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Thank you to Leader Doctors, nurses, and 
hospital staff for the care given to Malcolm and 
to all who searched for him on that cold night. 
 

Thanks to the Heritage Manor staff and the 
Kindersley hospital staff for your caring and 
support. We appreciated it all very much. 
We thank everyone that brought food, flowers, 
and gave hugs and support. 
 

Thank you to Lexie and Leonard for officiating, 
Margaret for the vocal selections, Bev for 
playing, David and Jeff for being ushers, and 
Joanne for the wonderful lunch.  
 

We thank the Kindersley Funeral home for your 
guidance. 
 

Most important of all, to my families. You don’t 
know how much it meant to me to have you all 
with me at this sad time and for all your help 
and support over the last few months.  
 

In lieu of thank you cards, I will make donations 
to the Eatonia Oasis Living and Kindersley 
Heritage Manor.  

 

-Glenna Marchant  
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